
 

25 April 2022 
HHS - Sports Team Photos 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
We have arranged for a photographer to be in school on Wednesday 27 April 2022 to take 
photographs of our sports teams. These images will be displayed in school and there will be an 
opportunity for you to purchase the photograph of your child in the team group photo. 
 
Please ensure your child brings the correct school sports uniform or team strip including socks 
and footwear and that hair is tidy/tied back. They will change into this sports attire before the 
photograph and change back into their uniform afterwards. The PE uniform policy can be found 
here. 
 
We are writing to ask your permission to include your child’s image in these team photos. If in 
agreement, please give your consent on the Google form here no later than Tuesday 26 April. If we 
do not have your consent your child will not be included in the team photographs. 
  
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Greenley 
Operations Manager 
 

https://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/template/files/59DA15765F6121322CEC9ECD947B9579.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdbXi5TpnJ0j9CYkkq1e6yVH7l6h3VAtUoo1PfZINBFjjyvyA/viewform

